
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – Sept 2015

President:  Byard Derr Sr.
V. President:  George Walko
Treasurer:  Ron Denman
Secretary:  Pat Derr

Hello all club members, 
  
     Our October meeting was a short one 
with only 8 members attending. 
  
     We discussed several Items. First the 
club Christmas party will be held at the 

December meeting on December 14, 2015 at the Forty Fort Municipal 
Building in the Basement.  We will have pizza supplied by the Club 
and if the members would like to bring a desert or chips or drinks to 
share.  
  
     If you wish to participate in a gift exchange bring a gift 
(value $15.00). 
  
     The Spring Club picnic and hunt will be held on April 24,2016 at 
the Goss's house.   We will discuss this as it get closer to spring. 
  
     Our open hunt will be held on August 13, 2016.  All upcoming 
events are in planning stages and will be discussed in more detail at 
the meetings.
  
Membership drawing was won by Francis Kelly 
  
Coin Raffle was won by Ron Denman 
  
FINDS OF THE MONTH:     Jewelry-----Bob Brown 
                        Misc.--------Mike Mazur
                        Coin---------By Derr 
    
     Check out the shirt styles from the pictures below.  We will be 
deciding which shirts we want at the first meeting of 2016. So if 
there is a design you really want and can't make the January meeting 
let one of the officers know which one you want to vote for. 
  
Cost estimates would be $20.00 to $25.00 with XXL and up sizes 
costing more. 
  

"The Penn Pointer"









  
  
Happy Hunting to All, 
President BDTHC 
By Derr 


